
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: HACCP Plan 
 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Inline Plastics Corp. has a HACCP Plan that is reviewed at least once per year. The review 

is done at all Inline Plastics Corp. facilities independently and separate from each other. 

At the time of this letter, the HACCP Plan review is current and up to date for each 

facility. 

Regards, 
 
Ted Bednarsky 
Quality Systems Administrator 
 
January 1, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


